
 
 

Membership of the ABCB is an invaluable opportunity for NQA to engage nationally and 

internationally with our industry peers, regulators, regional accreditation groups and the 

International Accreditation Forum. 

It provides NQA a great opportunity to work collaboratively on industry initiatives, including the 

recently published blended audit framework TPS 74. ABCB gives NQA the ability to have direct input 

to, and feedback from, prominent industry committees such as the UKAS Management System 

Certification Technical Advisory Committee and the UKAS Policy Advisory Forum. 

Such high-level engagement has enabled us to ensure the interests of our organisation, staff and 

clients are represented in matters that will directly affect them; something which is of huge 

importance to us in our mission to help our customers to do better, consistently, continually, and 

sustainably. 

Through the ABCB membership network we have access to insights, expertise and guidance where 

needed, and are better connected to the industry that we’re a part of. 
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